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SAN MIGUEL COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

APPROVING COSTS ASSOCIATED WITH WEED ABATEMENT 

CONDUCTED BY THE DISTRICT AS APPROVED BY RESOLUTION NO. 

2021-16 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE San Miguel Community Services District Board of 

Directors will hold a public hearing on:  

Thursday, June 24, 2021, at 7:00 P.M. at 1150 Mission Street, San Miguel, California 93451, 

to consider approving costs associated with weed abatement conducted by the District as approved 

by Resolution No. 2021-16. Approved costs will be liened against the affected parcels through the 

County tax roll for their respective assessment amount.  

Pursuant to Health and Safety Code section 14905 the District accounted for the cost of abatement 

for each affected parcel of land. The itemized report will be presented to the District Board of 

Directors at the June 24, 2021 hearing. A copy of the itemized report will be posted at least three 

(3) days prior to the hearing at the abovementioned address.  

 

BY ORDER OF THE SAN MIGUEL COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Rob Roberson, Fire Chief, District Interim General Manager  

 


